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Attention: Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: EB-2014-0012 Union Gas Limited ("Union") - Hagar Liquefaction Service

This letter is further to the letter delivered by counsel to Union at 4:40 p.m. on October 22, 2014.

Our client, Northeast Mainstream LP ("Northeast"), previously set out what it believes is a fair
approach to the next steps in connection with its motion and Union's application. We do not believe it

is appropriate to extend any more of the limited resources of Northeast on an exchange of
correspondence regarding timetabling and would prefer to focus our client's resources on the

substantive issues before the Board. In this regard, we note that, at the time of writing this letter, we

have yet to recieve Union's evidence to be filed in response to the motion and accordingly, cannot

comment on whether reply evidence will be required.

We do not believe it is fair to any of the parties or the Board to force this matter on to a hearing on the

urgent basis proposed by Union.

We look forward to receiving directions from the Board as to the next steps to be taken.

Yours very truly,

David E. Lederman
DEL/kw

Copy: Charles Keizer, Torys (by e-mail)
Michael Millar, Legal Counsel, Ontario Energy Board (by e-mail)
Intervenors (by e-mail)


